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CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Fr Stephen Reilly (In Residence) Rev Bill McMillan (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- Isabella Fleming, Angie Gibb, Brian 

McGurk, William Freeman (Tully), Donald 

Sutherland, Helen Cameron, Sandra Selenas, 

Daniel McGuigan, Elena Capani, May Grier, 

Sarah Lynch, Dermot Corcoran, Helen Ward, 

Brian Malone, Alexander Brown, Sarah Lynch, 

Mary (Molly) Margaret and Robert Gray, 

Frank Ward, John Cameron, Alan Cameron, 

Steven Murphy. 

Recently deceased:- Pat McElhinney, Michael 
Canning, Tom Lochrin, Eddie Hyland,         
Desmond Boyle, John Curran 
Anniversaries:-  Cecilia Carr McGrath (USA), 
Con Maguire, Malcolm Bain, Jim McKinlay, 
Kay Smith, Isa Parsons, Jim & Kitty McGrath, 
Ian Saunders, Patrick O'Neill, William    
O'Donnell, Jim Knight (South  Africa) 
Month’s Mind:- Margaret Malone 

Birthdays:- Gertrude Hall, Mary McLuskey 

Birthday Remembrance:-Mary Bernadette 

McDaid 

Baptism:- We welcome Grace Dailly to our 

community 

Congratulations:- Taylor Rose Sheerin, who 

graduates from the University of Strathclyde 

with a Law degree this week. 

Best wishes to Mr & Mrs Patrick McLaughlin 

on their golden wedding anniversary. 

14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

3RD/4TH JULY 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am 

Saturday, 10am; 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 
Services marked in red will be live-streamed 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Wednesday 7th July, 10am - Carmela McIlroy - R.I.P. 

Friday 9th July, 10am - Manus Gallagher - R.I.P. 

**MOURNERS ONLY – NO PUBLIC MASS AT THIS TIME** 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat - 9.30-9.55am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat – 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact:-     

Deacon McMillan on deaconmcmillan@rcdom.org.uk 

or 07912759037. 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our 

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners. 

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing 

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1385 

Communications - £550 

Thank you for your generosity 

THERE IS NO NEED TO BOOK FOR SUNDAY MASS. 

TRACK AND TRACE DETAILS MUST STILL BE GIVEN,  

EITHER BY QR CODE OR FILLING OUT SLIP OF PAPER.  

N.B. If you could come to Mass with your details already 

filled out that would be much appreciated and would 

save on our paper usage! 

SPECIAL COLLECTION FOR JULY 

The collection for Peter’s Pence will      

continue throughout July. There are boxes 

at the back of the church for donations. 

Thank you for your support. 



HALL CAFÉ - SUMMER OPENING HOURS 

By popular demand the hall café will now 

be open in July on Saturdays and Sundays 

after the morning Masses. 

DAY TRIP TO AYR—ALL PARISHIONERS WELCOME 

As many of us may not be getting a holiday this year our SVDP group have kindly offered to run a couple 

of day trips to Ayr beach on 7th and 14th July. Buses will leave from the church about 10am, returning 

about 4pm. Due to restrictions they can only take 20 adults and 40 children on each trip.

Cost £10/adult and £5/child. Bookings MUST be done in advance by phoning James Maguire on 

07973823546.  

Bus Service for 12 O’Clock Mass 

SVDP’s bus service which takes elderly and infirm parishioners to and from 12 o’clock Mass will start on 

4th July. There are a few places available on the bus. If anyone needs transport to Mass please get in 

touch with James Maguire (see number above). 

300 CLUB—JUNE DRAW 

1st Prize (£100) No 135 - S Docherty 

2nd Prize (£50) No 186 - S Cowan 

3rd Prize (£30) No 234 - A Fitzpatrick 

Collectors:- Next Draw Sunday 29th August. 

*Please remember there is no draw in July.*

New members required. Anyone wishing to

join the club please contact Rosaleen

Anderson (647 2301) or the Church Office.

PARISH BULLETIN—STRAIGHT TO YOUR INBOX! 

If you would like to have our weekly bulletin emailed to you please follow this link 

https://form.jotform.com/202183332844350  

and fill out the form...it’s that easy! If you have access to email we would encourage you to sign up to 

this as the easiest way to keep up to date with life in the parish. You will also be doing us a favour by  

reducing the amount of bulletins we need to print! 

SUMMER ORDINATIONS 

Congratulations to Fr Robert Taylor who was ordained 

to the priesthood for the Archdiocese of St Andrews and 

Edinburgh this week. 

We also offer our congratulations to Deacon Joseph 

McGill who will be ordained to the priesthood this week 

for the Diocese of Paisley. Fr Mournian will be attending 

his ordination on Tuesday (6th July) in St Mirin’s         

Cathedral.  

Both young men were featured in the BBC documentary 

Priest School, which gave a fascinating insight into the 

lives of our seminarians at the Scots College in Rome. 

There will be a further two ordinations from the          

seminarians of the Scots College this summer. What a 

wonderful blessing for the Catholic Church in Scotland. 

Deo Gratias! 

Wishing Fr Hennessy every blessing as he 

takes his summer holiday to Ireland! 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

While it is not yet clear what changes to social distancing restrictions will take place and when, we have 

made a few changes to the pews.  Alternate rows of pews have been marked with red and white tape to 

show that they are out of commission.  PLEASE DO NOT SIT IN THESE ROWS.  When it is announced 

that ALL social distancing requirements are no longer necessary, these rows will come back into 

use.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

DROP IN BENEFITS CLINIC 

Fr Mournian is keen to set up a drop in clinic to give 

people advice on welfare/benefits and how to claim for 

them.  This will take place on the first Saturday (10.00-

11.30 )~ of each month, starting in September in a pri-

vate meeting room in the church hall. If this is an area 

you have experience in and would be willing to assist, 

please get in touch through the Church Office. 

SCHOLA GROUP 

There will be an outdoor rehearsal after 

4pm Mass on Sunday 4th July, weather per-

mitting! All new members welcome. 

https://form.jotform.com/202183332844350




 


